

Viewfield Baptist Church

To enable people to become fully devoted followers of Jesus Christ

Sunday 26 May 2019

10:30am Morning Worship

Speaker: Rev Rae MacKenzie

Welcome

Call to worship (video)

Praise Is Rising (Hosanna)

You're the Word of God the Father

Welcome/Notices/Praver

All age - Interview

There is a Redeemer

Though I Feel Afraid (All I Know) - offering

Groups Leave

Prayer

Reading: Genesis 42: 1-38 Message: "A family crisis"

When I Fear (He Will Hold me Fast)

Benediction

6.30pm – Evening Communion with Rev Rae MacKenzie

Communion All who love and serve Christ Jesus are invited to participate in Communion. Those not wishing to participate are asked to simply pass the plate or cups. We use alcohol-free communion wine, and gluten-free wafers are available on each plate for those who require them.

Viewfield Baptist Church

2 Viewfield Terrace | Dunfermline | Fife | KY12 7HZ 01383 620465 | office@viewfield.org.uk

Children

Children under 3 are welcome to attend the Crèche in Room 1 any time during the service.

All children aged 3 to S3 are invited to the Church Hall when the groups leave for Children's Church.

Parents/carers are asked to collect pre-school children from the hall/crèche at the end of the service. School age children will be brought upstairs, but please note that parents/carers are then responsible for the children during refreshments.

Our youth group 'The Garage' takes place on a Sunday 3pm-5pm. This is open to all secondary school aged young people.

All our leaders are PVG checked.

& Young People

Prayer Ministry

Margaret Hutchison will be available after the Service to the right of the platform.

Refreshments

We are delighted to share fellowship with you. Please stay for a cup of tea/coffee after the service.

What's on at Viewfield this week?

Sunday	26 May	10am	Pre-Service Prayer – Counting Room
		10.30am	Morning Worship with Rev Rae MacKenzie - Sanctuary
		3pm	The Garage Youth Group – The Garage
		6.30pm	Communion with Rev Rae MacKenzie - Sanctuary
Monday	27 May		
Tuesday	28 May	10am	Toddlers – Hall
		2pm	Small Group – Coffee Shop
Wednesday	29 May	1pm	WF "Bring Your Own" Lunch – Coffee Shop
		Evening	Small Groups – Various locations
Thursday	30 May	10am	Knit & Natter – Coffee Shop
		10am	Toddlers – Hall
Friday	31 May	10am	Open Church
Saturday	1 Jun		
Sunday	2 Jun	10am	Pre-Service Prayer – Counting Room
		10.30am	Morning Worship with Rev Rae MacKenzie - Sanctuary
		3pm	The Garage Youth Group – The Garage

Notices

Deacons' Elections

Our next opportunity to elect Deacons will be at the Church Meeting on 26 June. Nomination papers and details of how to propose members for election to the Diaconate are available on the tea bar in the vestibule area. Please start to think and pray about who you might wish to nominate.

WF - "Bring Your Own" Lunch

The Women's Fellowship meets for a "bring your own" lunch in the Coffee Shop at 1pm on Wednesday 29 May. For more information speak to Mary McLean.

Praise Fitness

Please note that there will be no Praise Fitness class on Saturday 1 June as this is the church weekend away at Blair Atholl. See you all on Saturday 8th June.

Men's Breakfast

The last Men's Breakfast before the Summer break will be on Saturday 8 June at 8am in the Centre. Please join us for breakfast including Bert's rolls, chat, discussion and prayer.

Baptist Union of Scotland 150th anniversary celebrations

There will be an evening service for West Fife churches, Sunday 9 June, 6.30pm at Viewfield. Come along and join with others from Baptist Churches in West Fife to worship, to pray and hear stories of how God is working among us. The guest speaker is Rev. Alan Donaldson of the Baptist Union of Scotland. Flyers are available on the tea bar. We require help with stewarding, refreshments, washing up and set up on the day. Please contact the office if you can assist.

Stay and Pray / Prayer Walk

The next Stay and Pray will be on Sunday 16 June. This time it will be a soup and bread lunch followed by a prayer walk round the wider area. More details nearer the time.

Viewfield Directory

If you have completed a GDPR form and given permission for us to contact you by email, then you should have received an email with the heading "Your ChurchBox Account". This is an invitation to access your account which will allow you use the Viewfield Directory online. This means that you can access up to date contact details for other people in the Viewfield congregation. The system also allows you to update your own details. We encourage you to use this if you can, but paper copies of the Directory will still be available on request from the Church Office. If you have not received the email (which was sent to most people on 17 May), please check your spam folder, and if you still can't find it, please contact the Church Office.

The Viewfield Directory is open to everyone who attends Viewfield or considers themselves part of the Viewfield Family. If you would like to be included, please complete a GDPR Permission form which is available at the teabar, or speak to Joe Fisher. Access to the online Directory and copies of the paper directory will only be made available to people who have their own entry in the Directory.

Step into Summer - Saturday 15 June, 12 - 3.30pm

Invitation cards are available at the Teabar. Please take copies to give to friends, family, neighbours and colleagues, and please plan to come along yourself. If you would like to help on the day, please speak to Evelyn Stewart or email children@viewfield.org.uk

Fusion - Thanks

Thank you to everyone involved in Friday's Murder Mystery. It was a huge success and the BMS Action Team really enjoyed themselves. Special thanks go to Wilma – it would not have been possible without her. Ramone

Craft Fair - Thanks

Lin would like to thank everyone for their help and support for yesterday's Craft Fair. Special thanks to Bert for covering security and to Teagan for being the hostess with the mostess and keeping us supplied with teas and coffees.

World Mission Prayer:

The next meeting will be on Monday 10 June 2019 from 7.30-8.30pm in the Centre. All are welcome to join us in praying for friends serving the Lord here and overseas. For more information, speak to Jim or Mary-Jane Kirkland

Atholl Centre 50th Anniversary – Charity Open Day

Our friends at the Atholl Centre, Pitlochry are having a charity open day at Blair Castle on Saturday 29 June from 10:00am – 5:00pm to celebrate their 50th anniversary. Half of all proceeds will be given to the Atholl Centre Appeal. There will be a musical programme, "bring and buy" stall and kids' activities in the grounds. For more information and prices please see the letter and poster on the noticeboard or contact the centre on 01796 473044 or email admin@athollcentre.org.uk

Viewfield News - June

The next edition of **Viewfield News** is planned for mid-June. Articles, news snippets, correspondence, forthcoming events, etc. should be submitted **ASAP**, but to the office by **noon** or to Jim Kirkland (<u>jkirkland@btconnect.com</u>) by **5pm** on **Monday 9 June 2019** at the latest. **New contributors always welcome!** For information or clarification speak to Jim Kirkland.

Podcasts of the weekly sermon are available on the church's website. CDs of the full service are available on request. Please phone or email the Church Office.



viewfield.org.uk



@viewfieldbaptistchurch



@viewfieldbc

Pastor Rev Rae MacKenzie

07713624087 or via the Church Office

pastor@viewfield.org.uk

Church Secretary Joe Fisher

01383 510953

secretary@viewfield.org.uk

Sunday 2 Jun 2019 – Serving Rota					
Stewards & Servers	A McKinlay & H Dick				
Upstairs Stewards	S McLean				
Sound & Vision	M Mclean & K Drummond				
Crèche	A Drummond & P MacIntyre				
Communion Prep	TBD				
Prayer Ministry	R Brown				
Security	E Jones				
Refreshments	Pete's Pals				
Offering	E Dick				

Church Office

2 Viewfield Terrace, Dunfermline KY12 7HZ

office@viewfield.org.uk 01383 620465

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 12.30pm